Chester County’s Campaign for Suicide Prevention, continued

In collaboration with Chester County’s Suicide Prevention Task Force, the county has provided the suicide prevention training, QPR (Question, Persuade, Refer) to adults and youth. Designed like CPR and the Heimlich Maneuver, QPR is a national program developed by the QPR Institute. Just as people trained in CPR and the Heimlich Maneuver help save thousands of lives each year, people trained in QPR learn how to recognize the warning signs of a suicide crisis and how to question, persuade, and refer someone to help. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In 2018, more than 3,200 individuals were QPR-certified in Chester County. Among those who received the training were students, community groups, businesses and faith communities. Find out more about QPR at www.qprinstitute.com. Contact the Chester County Suicide Prevention Task Force to find out how to register for a free two-hour QPR class. Email the group at ccsptaskforce@gmail.com. 
